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January 2017 Newsletter 

 
 

Noble News 
I hope you all had a lovely, relaxing time over the Christmas break and I wish all of you a very 
Happy New Year. 
 
Health and Wellbeing 
Can I remind parents to regularly check children’s head for lice? Information on the treatment of 
head lice can be found from www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice/pages/treatment.aspx.  Support can be 
obtained from the school nurse via the school office. 
 
Parent Council  
On behalf of the Parent Council, I thank all parent/carers/staff and pupils who 
participated in the Christmas Fayre either by donating prizes or by coming along on 
the day.  
 
The Parent Council work tirelessly to raise money for the pupils and the school and I 
appreciate their hard work and commitment. 

 
New Primary 1 Enrolment  
It is time again to enrol our new Primary 1 pupils. Our new pupils will enjoy a play 
session in the classroom with either Mrs Montgomery or Miss Reilly while parents meet 
with either Mrs Bruce, Mrs Mitchell, Mrs Oliver or Mrs Downs to complete the 
enrolment procedure. Enrolment times are Monday 16th January 1.30pm to 2.30pm, 
Tuesday 17th January 9.30am to 10.30am and Wednesday 18th January 1.30pm to 

2.30pm.  You need to bring along your child’s birth certificate and proof of address which has to be 
a copy of your council tax bill. 
 
Notices are posted in nurseries and if you have any neighbours or friends who may need this 
information, please pass it on. 
 
Every School Day Counts 
We are leading up to the time of the year when people start thinking about 
planning and booking holidays. I would ask that you book holidays in school 
holidays rather than taking children out of the school during term time. 
 
Winter Weather 
Can I remind parents/carers to keep up to date with North Lanarkshire Schools Winter Update on the 

website or follow the updates on Twitter to check on any pending weather warnings 
and to check information on school closures due to the weather.  
In the event of the school being closed during the day I need to be able to contact you 
at short notice and urge you to contact the school office if you have changed phone 
numbers since August.  
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Swimming Lessons 
Primary 5 swimming lessons will recommence on Thursday 12th January. 
 

Parking 
Can I remind all parents who drop off their children by car that the school 
car park is not a safe drop off zone and should not be used for this purpose. 
Frequently some parents still use the car park for dropping their children off 
and I would appeal to them to put the safety of their children first and drop 
them off in a safe place out with the car park. 
 

CSI Bellshill– Bellshill Academy 
The Primary 7 pupils will be taking part in a science transition programme at 
Bellshill Academy on Thursday mornings from 12th January to 9th February. 
 
Pupils should report to Bellshill Academy for 8.55am where they will be met 
by school staff.  The pupils will walk back to Noble, escorted by staff. 

 
Burns Celebration 
The primary 5/6 class will be leading our Burns Celebration on Wednesday 25th 
January at 9.30am.  A letter with all the information will be issued shortly. 
 
Staffing 
We would like to welcome our new member of staff, Mrs Quigley, who has taken 
up the roll of Additional Support Needs assistant. 
We are sorry to say Mrs McNally has now left Noble Primary, we wish her all the best for the future. 
Mr Watson, a student from the West of Scotland University, will be working alongside Mrs 
Montgomery in the P1/2 class for the next ten weeks. 
 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 
Monday 16th January 1.30pm to 2.30pm  - Enrolment Days 
Tuesday 17th January 9.30am to 10.30am  - Enrolment Days 
Wednesday 18th January 1.30pm to 2.30pm  - Enrolment Days  
Wednesday 25th January 9.30am   - Burns Celebration 
Wednesday 8th February 4.00pm to 5.00pm - Family Learning Night 
Monday 13th and Tuesday 14th February  - February Holiday 
Wednesday 15th February    - In-Service day 
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Comments and Suggestions 
If you have any comments or suggestions please feel free to add 
them below and leave them at the school office. 
_______________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________
_______________ 
 
 
 


